We, as Waterloo residents, oppose the Parliamentary Boundary Commission
proposal that Waterloo (in Lambeth) should in future share an MP with a
constituency which is 91% in Southwark. Council, Police, Primary Healthcare
services come from Lambeth. We need an MP who focuses on Lambeth. In
Waterloo, we work hard to keep this a friendly community, in which we pull
together to improve the environment and deliver services. Successive MP’s have
been a crucial element in our effort. We still need a Lambeth oriented MP who can
fully identify with the community to which we relate.

Waterloo residents do not want to be the poor relation on the boundaries of
decision making.
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Please return to Holly c/o Waterloo Action Centre, 14, Baylis Rd, SE1 7AA



